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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
C C :  
Subject: 

Sapper,Lisa A - LGCRP [lisariley@att.corn] 
Wednesday, September 15,2004 4:26 PM 
Filings@psc.state.fI.us 
Sapper,Lisa A - LGCRP 
Docket No. -- Request to Withdraw ACC Certificate 

ACC WD Letter 
.15-04.pdf (138, 

RE: Docket No. , Request fo r  Cancellation of Certificate of ACC National 
Long Distance Corp. to Resell Interexchange Services (Certificate No. 4007) 

Attached please find ACC National Long Distance Corp.'s Request for Cancellation of 
Certificate to Resell Interexchange Services (Certificate No. 4007). This document is a 
total of 2 pages, T h e  attached document should be considered the official version for 
purposes of the docket f i l e .  

Thank you f o r  your assistance in this matter. 

<<ACC WD Letter 9-15-04.pdf>> 

Lisa A. Sapper 
AT&T Law & Government Affairs 
Docket Manager - Florida 
O f f i c e :  404-460-7830 
Fax: 832-213-0268 
E-mail: lisariley@att.com 



Tracy Hatch 
Senior Attorney 
Law and Government Affairs 
Southern Region 

~~~~~ ~~ 

Suite 700 
101 N. Monroe Street 
Taltahassee, FL 32301 
850-425-6360 

September 15,2004 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
Ms. Blanca Bay6, Director 
The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Room 110, Easley Building 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Cancellation of Certificate of ACC National Long Distance Corp. to Resell 
Interexchange Se ices 
Docket No. o$ \o 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

The purpose of this letter is to request that the Commission discontinue the certificate of 
public convenience and necessity of ACC National Long Distance Corp. (ACC) (Certificate No. 
4007). ACC is an indirect subsidiary of TCG South Florida (TCG). ACC presently is 
certificated to resell interexchange services in State of Florida. ACC currently has no customers 
or active tariffs in Florida and has ceased providing telecommunications services. 

It is important to note that TCG's request to discontinue ACC's certificate will have no 
impact on any Florida consumers. All services formerly provided by ACC are now being 
offered by other TCG entities. 

Accordingly, by this letter TCG and ACC respecthlly request that ACC's Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity be discontinued. 

Any hture correspondence regarding ACC should be sent to the following address: 



Brian Musselwhite 
AT&T Law and Government Affairs 
101 N. Monroe Street, Suite 700 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

idvise me if clarification or additional information regarding this request is Please 
desired. 
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Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

SI Tmcy W. Hatch 

Tracy W. Hatch 

TWH/las 
Enclosure 
cc: Parties of Record 
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